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Dike, Darlene

From: Russell, Lorna (Councillor)

Sent: 16 June 2015 12:22

To: Planning

Cc: Beaumont, Elizabeth

Subject: Planning Application - 2015/2772/P

Dear Sir / Madam, 

  

I am writing to you in support of planning application 2015/2772/P relating to a temporary extension of the opening 
hours of the North West Islamic Cultural Centre (NWICC) for one month. 

  

The NWICC is an important part of the local community, proving excellent support to local Muslims that visit the shop 
and attend for prayers and classes. It’s appropriate for the centre to stay open later during Ramadan so that it can 

continue to offer its services to the community over this period. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Lorna  

 

 
Cllr. Lorna Russell 

Fortune Green Ward (Labour / Co-op) 
London Borough of Camden 


